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To Whom it may concerns

We are totally opposed to night time flights, we have been living in Portmarnock for over
40 years and we greatly appreciate the peace and quiet we experience during the night..

Kind regards
Sean and Eileen Heron

Please see above..
Get Outlook for Android

https://eur04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Faka.ms%2Fghei36&data=04%7C01%7Caircraftnoiseconsultation%40fingal.ie%7Cca34db5f25ec48712c9808d9fa097274%7C72dcfc23757145948154afe2c0bdea98%7C0%7C0%7C637815740742019835%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000&sdata=42HUDFsOIHf0X83fRI7%2BbG6kON2UJ5D2G5cgIaMVGAA%3D&reserved=0



